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CIVIC HOLIDAY 
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 26, 1967 

BOXING DAY 

The Council of The Corporation of The Township 
of Terrace Bay at a meeting held on December 12th, © 
passed the following resolution: 

"Resolved that as Christmas falls on a Monday, that 
BOXING DAY, shall be observed on TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 26th, and such day shall be proclaimed as 
a Civic Holiday." 

In compliance with the aforesaid resolution, I, 
William Edward Cavanaugh, Reeve, do hereby 
proclaim BOXING DAY, TUESDAY, DECEMBER 26th, 
1967, as a CIVIC HOLIDAY. All persons are request 
ed to please take notice and govern themselves accord 
ingly. 

W.E. Cavanaugh: 
Reeve 
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SAFETY SLOGAN WINNERS 

Winners of last week's safety slogan were Steve 
Fedorak, Vic. Thorpe, Bill Pytyck, Ray Stachiw and 
Lloyd Paulsen. 

Have you ever thought of what Christmas would be 
like in your home if injury were to remove you from 
the scene. The purpose of safety, the reason for 
safety rules is to prevent this from happening. 

Include safety in-your Christmas gift list and have 
a Merry Christmas. Remember this week's safety 
slogan:- 

"SAFETY 1S A CHRISTMAS GIFT THAT LIVES" 
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J. FERRIER ON BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
CONFEDERATION COLLEGE 

John Ferrier has been asked to serve on the Board 
of Governors of the new Confederation College of 
Applied Arts and Technology which will be located 
at the Lakehead. This board is chaired by Dr. Char 
Charles M. Johnston of Port Arthur. The appoint- 
ment was made by Dr. Howard Kerr, Chairman of the 
Council of Régents. The Board of Regents functions 
under the Minister of Education. 

—_————————-_ 

- VOYAGEURS ACKNOWLEDGE COURTESIES 
_——---———————————————— 

The Mill Manager has received many thank you 
notes ranging from Halifax, Nova Scotia, to the 
Northwest Territories from Voyageurs who visited 
here last August enroute from Rocky Mountain House 
to Montreal. Sample packages of Kimberly-Clark 
products were sent to the homes of each of the 
Voyageurs; those who wrote back thanked the Mill 
Manager for the packages and also for the excell- 
ent treatment they received while in Terrace Bay . 
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CHARITY FUND SEEKS NEW MEMBERS 

Ake oped oe At a recent meeting of the Board of Directors of 
the Kimberly-Clark Employees' Charity Fund, final 
disposition of 1967 funds was made. A donation of 
$63, representing unbudgeted funds remaining in 
the account, was forwarded to the recently organ- 
ized Marathon and District Association for Retarded 
Children, an association which directly benefits 
Terrace Bay citizens. 

Total funds collected in (Continued page 12) 

  
  

 


